
18. CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS

At its 2 November 1999 meeting, the Board allocated $5,000 from its 1999/2000
Project Fund for the installation of new Christmas decorations in the Lincoln
Road/Addington business area.

The Board considered several options for decorating the business area, and
resolved to:

1. Allocate $2,430 from its Christmas Decoration Project Fund for the
installation of banners to cover the whole of Lincoln Road, Addington
business area for December 1999, subject to the availability of banners.

2. Order banners for December 2000, if banners are unavailable for December
1999.

3. Allocate $2,800 from its Christmas Decoration Project Funds to install
lights on a tree in Church Square.

4. Allocate a further $500 from its 1999/2000 Discretionary Fund to meet the
increased cost.


